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 Roland Carreras OBJ2014/7803/P 26/01/2015  19:22:37 As a local resident I strongly oppose this development. The existing building is already imposing and 

further development will remove light and overshadow the surrounding buildings. There is already 

inadequate parking in the area. The work will have an impact on the quality of life of local residents.
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